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OFFICE OF MAYOR JERRY SANDERS 
CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

MEMORANDUM 

April 9, 2010 

Council President Ben Hueso & Honorable Members of the 
San Diego City Council 

Mayor Jerry Sanders 

Appointments to the Old Town San Diego Planned District Design 
Review Board 

It is my pleasure to appoint Patrick Edinger, David McGwire and John Patterson to the Old 
Town San Diego Planned District Design Review Board, subject to your confirmation. 

Patrick Edinger has spent 40 years in the planning, design and architecture field. He has 
won numerous awards as an architect, including the Gold Nugget Award and Consultant of 
the Year. He owns Edinger Associates where he specializes in site development and 
project design for custom homes and private commWJities. He is also a member of the 
American Institute of Architects, the National Council of Architects Review Board, the 
Building Industry Association and Home Building Council. Mr. Edinger was nominated by 
Councilmember Kevin Faulconer and fulfills the requirements for both the property owner 
and architect categories of the board. He will replace Paul Johnson, who resigned, for a 
term expiring March 1, 2014. 

David McGwire is co-owner of Bailey & McGuire Pottery, Inc., which has three stores 
located in Old Town. Mr. McGwire has served on numerous committees associated with 
Old Town, including the Old TO\-\TI Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors. He also 
served as Chair of the Old Town San Diego Chamber of Commerce Design Committee. 
Mr. McGwire has been a resident of San Diego for over 30 years and was nominated by 
Councilmember Kevin Faulconer. He fulfills the business licensee category requirements 
of the board and will replace Cynthia Furlong, who is termed out, for a term expiring 
March 1, 2011. 

John Patterson has worked in landscape architecture, planning and design for over two 
decades and was involved in single and multi-family residential properties, urban mix-use 
and commercial/retail spaces. He is credited with a number of projects in San Diego, 
including Element in downtown and Escala Mission City Recreation Center in Mission 
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Valley. He is a member of the Urban Land Institute, the Building Industry Association and 
the Builder's Resource Council. Mr. Patterson was nominated by Councilmember Kevin 
Faulconer and is replacing Doug Livingston, who is termed out, for a term expiring March 
1, 2013. Mr. Patterson meets the requirements necessary for the architect category. 

I ask that you confirm these appointments and join me in acknowledging Mr. Edinger, Mr. 
McGwire and Mr. Patterson for their willingness to give their time and expertise to serve 
Old Town. 

Mayor 

JS:jb 

cc: City Attorney Jan Goldsmith 
City Clerk Elizabeth Maland 
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